
 
 

 

Proudly Announces 

2015 USCTA NATIONAL OPEN 

Singles Championships 
 

December 4th – 6th, 2015 
 

 

The National Open is open to all U.S. based professionals and top 

level Amateurs. 

 

Play will begin Friday December 4
th

 at 9 am. 

Overnight accommodations by request 
 

Amateur Entry Fee:   $100  

    

Name: 

 
 

Please contact the following with any questions or to enter the event: 

Tim Chisholm – Director of Racquet Sports 

845-351-7345 or © 608.335.5103 (mobile) 

tchisholm@thetuxedoclub.org  

 

 

**Entries will close at 5pm on Sunday November 29th, with draws and times 

posted by 12 noon on the 1
st
 of December.** 
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